
 
Attention SENIORS! 

Congratulations! Your graduation is right around the corner. You can share this joy by proudly 
walking the halls of the surrounding schools you attended throughout your educational career in 

Everett Public Schools. 
 

Below are all the schools participating in the 2022 Grad Walks, which will be during their school day. 
All participating students need to: Be dressed in their cap & gown, arrive on time, & wait outside the 

school’s main entrance and wait for the administrator to give you directions 
 

Staff and students will be in the hallways cheering you as you walk the halls! Our younger learners 
get so inspired seeing seniors in their graduation attire and your teachers and support staff will be 

proud to see you once again. 
 

Thank you for making this a great experience! 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY, JUNE 10TH  
Heatherwood Middle School 
Meet in JHS Annex @ 11:35 A.M. 

Gateway Middle School 
Park at Forest View and walk over to Gateway, please wait 
outside the GWY main entrance by the office, 11:40 A.M. 

Forest View Elementary 
Students will walk together after GWY please be outside the 

Forest View main entrance by 12:30 p.m. 
 

 

TUESDAY, JUNE 14TH  
Penny Creek Elementary 2:30 P.M. 

Mill Creek Elementary 2:30 P.M. 
Cedar Wood Elementary 2:30 P.M. 

 

 
 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 15TH 
Woodside Elementary 2:25 P.M. 
Silver Firs Elementary 2:25 P.M. 
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